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INFORMATION BULLETIN 2023/24:23                                                                                                                               

TO: All MUNFA Members 

 

FROM: The MUNFA Executive Committee 

 

DATE: January 25th, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: Seeking Comments from ASMs - Academic Freedom & Grievance St. John’s Triennial 

Evaluation Committee 

 
As required under the Terms of Reference, MUNFA has appointed an Evaluation Committee to review      

the Terms of Reference and operation of the St. John’s Academic Freedom and Grievance (AF&G) 

Committee. The period under review is from January 1, 2018, to December 31, 2023.  

To assist in their efforts, the Evaluation Committee is asking MUNFA members to complete a short survey 

regarding their experiences with the St. John’s AF&G Committee during the period under review.  

MUNFA members can access the survey through the QR Code below or via this link 

https://mun.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eeMqGR2dn5Q05yC and are asked to please 

complete the survey by February 9th, 2024.  

 

Evaluation Committee Members: 

Aspi Balsara, Chair (QEII Library) 

Sarah Martin (Political Science) 

Sandra MacDonald (Nursing) 

John Hoben (Education) 

 

https://munfa.ca/wp/wp-content/uploads/2015/08/AFG-TOR.StJohns.pdf
https://mun.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eeMqGR2dn5Q05yC

